
 
 
 

Dear Parents    
 
Welcome back everyone!  
 
It has been so good to have the children back in school this week. We are very happy to welcome our 
new families to St Cuthbert’s, we are sure you will feel instantly welcome. 
 
How impressively quickly the children have settled into the new routines! It is like we’ve never been 
away.  
 
We all pray that our new academic year brings peace and fulfilment to everyone.  Thank you for all 
your support in making re-opening our doors a reality.  
 
Some major building work has been carried out over the summer, to provide a fully accessible school 
site and facilities.  School has also sourced education funding through the Diocese and contributed to 
improvement works in the Church Hall, Maryholm, which are scheduled to be completed shortly.  This 
work has included new toilet facilities and redecoration which benefit both School and Parish.  
 
There is an opportunity to ‘meet the teachers’ for any urgent matters on Monday 7th September 
after school, but appointments must be made in advance, either via phone or email. 
 
Stay safe and best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 
 

 

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 75% 
Year 1 83% 
Year 2 80% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 85.7% 
Year 5 100% 
Year 6 66.7% 

Good to see 
you all back in 

school 
Excellent Year 3 

& Year 5!  

Diary Autumn 2020 
September 
 Monday 7th Meet the teacher – urgent matters, by pre-booked appointment 
 Tuesday 8th  International Literacy Day, in school 
 Wednesday 16th  Jeans for Genes Day, whole school, details to follow 
 Saturday 19th International ‘Talk-like-a-Pirate’ Day 
 Monday 28th  European Day of Languages, whole school, details to follow 

Healthy Eating Week begins 
October 
 Thursday 1st Harvest Festival begins 

National Poetry Day, in school 
 Friday 2nd World Smile Day   
 Monday 5th World Space Week begins 
 Friday 9th Hello Yellow Day – dress in yellow, whole school, details to follow 
 Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope 
 Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 
  

 
MENU 2 

 
Week beginning 
Monday 7th of 

September 2020 


